
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1b Newsletter 

Autumn 2 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome to half-termly newsletter, which aims to share with you the key information you 

need to know this half term.  

 

 

 

Topics 

This term we are continuing our history topic; looking at toys from the past. In particular, we 

are comparing the toys that children play with now and the toys are parents/grandparents 

used to play with. If you have any old toys at home that you wouldn’t mind bringing in for the 

children to look at, that would be amazing. 

 In English we are using ‘No-bot’ as our reading focus and in Maths, we are working with 

numbers within 20. Finding one more and one less and matching pictorial representations 

with the abstract. Our science topic this term is ‘My Body’ and we are making a sock puppet 

in DT  

You can see all the work we will be doing in each subject in our long-term plans on the 

school website. Just go to the school website (https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/), select 

Learning, and then Curriculum and then Primary to find out more!   

Homework/Reading 

Homework will be set every Friday and is due on the following Wednesday. Homework set 

will be based on English and Maths objectives taught during the week. In school children will 

be practising their handwriting daily, so please encourage your child to practise at home.  

Spellings taught in school will be handed out to practise but there is no expectation to hand 

spellings back in, the more practise at home the better! 

Teacher: Mrs Savage 

  

TA: Miss Campbell and Mrs Butterworth 

https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/


It is important that your child reads regularly to an adult at home, every day if possible. Your 

child will read one to one with an adult in school and their book will be changed once a 

week. It is important that your child re-reads their reading book to build up fluency and 

understanding. The more your child reads, the more reading miles they will earn! 

 

Type of Homework Day it is set Day to be returned Feedback 

English Friday Wednesday In school 

Maths Friday Wednesday In school 

Reading books Friday Everyday In school 

 

Uniform 

Please see the website for a correct list of the school uniform. School uniform is expected to 

be worn every day apart from the days your child does PE (see below for more details). 

PE 

Our PE days are Tuesday and Wednesday on Week A and Tuesday and Thursday on Week 

B. Each class has two sessions of PE each week. Please ensure your child comes to school 

in the correct kit. Please see the school website for the correct kit. Children can wear 

tracksuits if the weather is an issue – please be aware that PE lessons may take place 

outside so correct kit including appropriate footwear is essential.   

Earrings 

Due to Health and Safety in school, metal earrings are not allowed. Please ensure that your 

child removes their metal earrings before they come to school. Plasters over the ears will not 

be acceptable. Your child will not be able to take part in PE with metal earrings in. If you 

wish your child to wear earrings, clear plastic earrings are allowed as they do not rip the ear 

if accidentally pulled. However, these cannot be worn for PE so the child must be able to 

remove them. Staff are not allowed to remove earrings. 

Dates for your diary 

Odd Socks Day                       Tuesday 12th November 
Parent Virtual Meetings           Wednesday 13th November 
Children in Need Day              Friday 15th November 
Inset Day                                 Friday 29th November 
Polar Express Day                  Monday 16th December   (More information will follow on dojo.) 
Break Up for Half Term           Thursday 19th December  
Back to school                         Monday 6th January   
 
Other key information 

Please ensure your child brings their own filled water bottle into school daily. Only water is 

allowed for school.   

Free fruit is provided in school or children can bring in their own. A healthy tuck shop is 

available for 25p.  

Queries 

If you have any concerns or wish to speak with a member of staff you will need to phone the 

school office (01226 704550), email (info@holytrinitybarnsley.org ), contact us via the text 

service (01226 610168) or send a message via class dojo. 

mailto:info@holytrinitybarnsley.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


